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MEMORANDUM FOR: R, Auluck, Licensing Project Manager C"\

Licensing Branch #2, DOL 4 U605 1381 :g‘
MO ML -
FROM: Ronald L. Ballard, Chief T y
Environmental Engineering Branch, D

SUBJECT: WNP-2 PDES REVIEW

On July 24, 1981 we recefved your undated memo requesting concurrence on the
WNP-2 PDES by 10:00 AM, July 27, 1981, We were unable to review and provide
conments on a document of this length and complexity in the time allotted.
Furthermore, the extensive handwritten changes and the poor editing make cur
concurrence impossible at this time.

Additionally, on July 27, 1981 we received Amendment 5 to the WNP-? ER-OL At
least two sections of the PDES will have to be revised to be consistent with the
information presented in Amendment 5.

We request, 1f available, two copifes of an edited and typed edition of the PDES,
Upon receiving the updated copy we will provide our comments and concurrence, 1f
warranted, in five working days. If an updated copy 1s unavailable, we will
provide comments on the PDES now in our possession by the 7th of August.
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J.-Ronald L. Ballard, Chief
Environmental Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering
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